
 

“Early detection and treatment of hearing and vision problems can help children succeed in school.” 

Kindergarten/Young 5’s School Entry 
Hearing and vision screening clinics will be from 

May 6th- 10th & May 13th-17th

Call the Health Department to schedule an appointment. 

989-832-6673

Screenings are free. 

If your child has been previously screened between the ages of 3 and Kindergarten Entry and you 
need a copy of the record call the Heath Department. 

Michigan Law requires hearing and vision screening at least once between the ages 3-5 before your child enters kindergarten. The Public 
Health Code Act 368 of 1978, Section 9307 states that “a parent, guardian, or person in loco parentis applying to have a child registered for 
the first time in a kindergarten or first grade in a school in this state shall present to school officials, at the time of registration or not later 

than the first day of school, a certificate of hearing and vision testing or screening or statements of exception under Section 9311”. 

Midland County Health Department 
 220 W Ellsworth Street 
 Midland, MI  48640-5194

Hearing Laughter and 
Seeing Smiles 




